
 Shrek  the  Musical  and   its  beloved  fairytale  characters   are  coming  to  life  as  
 Romeo  Theatre  Company  brings  the  hilarious  musical  to  the  stage.  Like  an  onion  
 this  story  “has  layers”.  If  you  adore  the  movie,  you  will  love  the  musical!  
 Performances  are  April  18th  -  21st  at  Romeo  High  School  located  at  62300  Jewell  
 Rd.  Washington,  Michigan  48094.  Come  and  see  director  Kendra  Knoblock's  last  
 production  before  she  enters  the  “Big  Bright  Beautiful  World”  of  retirement.  

 Shrek   follows  the  tale  of  an  unlikely  hero  who  finds   himself  on  a  
 life-changing  journey  alongside  a  wisecracking  Donkey  and  a  feisty  princess,  
 Fiona,  who  resists  her  rescue.  Throw  in  a  short-tempered  bad  guy,  a  cookie  with  an  
 attitude  and  over  a  dozen  other  fairytale  misfits,  and  you’ve  got  the  kind  of  mess  
 that  calls  for  a  real  hero.   Shrek  the  Musical   is  part   romance,  part  fractured  fairy  
 tale  and  100%  irreverent  fun  for  the  whole  family.  

 Come  see  us  prove  that  beauty  is  truly  in  the  eye  of  the  Ogre!  Performances  
 are  Thursday  April  18th,  Friday  April  19th,  Saturday  April  20th  at  7  p.m.,  with  a  
 matinee  on  Sunday  April  21st  at  2  PM.  Seating  will  be  reserved,  tickets  are  $15.  
Tickets   may  be  purchased  online  or  at  the  door  on  the  performance  dates.  Tickets  
will   be  available  to  the  public  on  March  22nd  online  through  our  ticketing  website,  
romeotheatrecompany .ludus.com.    
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